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Surface Water and Underdrain Guidance Issued 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Land Protection Branch (LPB) has 

developed the following guidance document: 

Monitoring of Surface Water and Underdrain Systems 

at Solid Waste Facilities  

Guidance Document 

 
This document is available on the Solid Waste Technical Guidance page of EPD’s website: 

https://epd.georgia.gov/about-us/land-protection-branch/land-protection-

branch-technical-guidance/solid-waste-technical 

 

This document clarifies monitoring and reporting requirements for surface water and underdrain 

systems when required at landfills by the Georgia Rules for Solid Waste Management (391-3-4). 

The Rules are administered by the Solid Waste Management Program. 

 

As part of the guidance development process, LPB solicited input from the public and impacted 

organizations. The stakeholder input was taken into consideration during preparation of this 

document. 

 

For questions, please contact the Solid Waste Technical Duty Officer at (404) 362-2692. 
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